
LegCo and its Committees to conduct
fully remote meetings

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:
 
     As the COVID-19 epidemic remains severe, in order to reduce crowd
gathering and tie in with the anti-epidemic measures, staff of the
Legislative Council (LegCo) Secretariat will work from home to provide
support services to meetings. Starting from tomorrow (February 24), meetings
of the LegCo and its Committees will be fully remote until further notice.
Members of the public can watch or listen to the live streams of the meetings
on the LegCo YouTube channel at www.youtube.com/user/legcogovhk.
 
     Members of the public can also access the relevant video footage on the
LegCo YouTube channel after the meetings. Archives of the meetings with
Putonghua, English and sign language interpretation where appropriate will be
uploaded to the LegCo Website (www.legco.gov.hk) in due course.
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